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Neutral on the language of this bill.  However, it is imperative that Schools work 

directly with parents when deciding what books are appropriate for children. 

Schools should be teaching the children reading writing and math to succeed in life.  

Educators and Legislators know darn well the books promoted to the  

children today are inappropriate and would not have been allowed a very few years 

ago.  

One young child was sent home from school with an inappropriate book for her 

young age (7).   

She brought the book home, opened to an explicit picture and said  "What's this? 

Why would anyone do this to young children?  Do what's right! 


